
Congratulations 
John Hopson Jr.

Our Voice. Our Vision.

Voice of the Arctic Iñupiat is proud to welcome 
John Hopson Jr. as President. Hopson has been 
actively involved with the organization since its 
inception in 2015, representing the City 
of Wainwright on the VOICE board of 
directors while serving as its Vice-
Chairman. His deep understanding 
of the region, its people and the 
unique issues important to each 
of our member communities 
makes Hopson an ideal person 
to lead VOICE into the future.  

Quyanaq for your dedication 
and commitment!




